Coaching Coordinator - 2024-25 Season Report 

Building on the momentum of a successful 2023-24 CVMHA season, our coaches and players remained focused on skill development, fun and hard work. CVMHA coaches were supported with pre determined practice plans for the U9 division as well as weekly suggested practice plans and drills for U11-U18 coaches. Communication was mainly done through the TeamSnap app which worked very efficiently. 
Coaches were invited to pre season, mid season and end of season coaches meetings to get feedback from the coaches on what was working well and what we could do to improve and support coaches. 
The Coach Coordinator also hosted a CVMHA Coaches Conference and went over skating, shooting, passing and other aspects of skill development to help coaches relay this information to their players and teams. The conference was a hybrid model of classroom and on ice training and was well received by all who attended.
House All-star selections went well with independent evaluators helping to choose the teams with feedback from coaches. All the Allstar teams did well at the tournaments with some bringing home awards.
We are now in the process of searching for coaches for next year's competitive teams and sending out end of year player evaluations to coaches to help with the recreational team formations for next season.
We are excited for more improvements and fun for next season!
Cam Knox
CVMHA - Coach Coordinator 


